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HARTT Laura A * WRD

From: Kay Cusick <kcastrid50@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 1, 2024 5:45 PM
To: WRD_DL_rule-coordinator
Subject: Water.

Hello! Water is precious. We need water. Every living thing in Oregon need water. Winters are getting warmer and 
Summers drier and hotter and we can't afford to waste water anymore. Let's do the right thing for Oregon and keep the 
groundwater.              Thank you.                  Kay Cusick. 
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